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	Metro’s Participation in the Shutdown of Occupy L.A.
Last week, the Los Angeles Police Department (LAPD) contacted us requesting our assistance in a planned shutdown of the Occupy Los Angeles protest. The LAPD requested a minimum of 27 buses to be used to transport officers from a staging area to a number of locations in the Downtown Los Angeles area. A total of 34 buses and operators were provided to the LAPD by Metro to transport 1,000 officers to various deployment locations around City Hall from last night until early this morning. We provided the buses and operators, as we have in the past, during potential crisis and other periods because we faced a public order, a safety situation, and needed to cooperate and assist the law enforcement authorities.
Solicitation for Bond Underwriters to Refund Prop A Bonds

The agency’s financial advisor, Public Financial Management, will release a Request for Proposals (RFP) to solicit refunding strategies from bond underwriters for our Prop A 2003 bonds. The procurement process blackout period is expected to run from November 30, 2011 through February 23, 2012. During the blackout period any inquiries concerning this solicitation must be directed to and may only be answered by our financial advisor, Craig Hoshijima, with Public Financial Management at (213) 489-4079. 
I-405 Construction Notices for Sepulveda Pass Improvements Project
· The contractor for the I-405 Sepulveda Pass Improvements Project will continue wall and barrier construction from National Boulevard to Sardis Avenue along the northbound I-405 freeway connector ramps to westbound and eastbound I-10 freeways, for the next two months. Day and night time work is anticipated from 9:00 p.m. to 6:00 a.m. and from 7:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Please click here to view this complete construction notice. 
http://libraryarchives.metro.net/DB_Attachments/111130_National_to_Sardis_Along_I-405_to_I-10.pdf
· The contractor for the I-405 Sepulveda Pass Improvements Project is anticipated to begin pouring a concrete encasement and drainage line on Beloit Avenue, between Santa Monica and Iowa. Work will begin on Thursday, December 1, 2011 for three nights, from 9:00 a.m. to 6:00 a.m. No weekend work is required. Please click here to view this complete construction notice. 

http://libraryarchives.metro.net/DB_Attachments/111130_Beloit_West_of_I-405.pdf
Metro Orange Line Construction Notice

As part of the continuing construction of the Metro Orange Line Extension, the contractor will be reconstructing the busway and bikeway along the easterly side of Canoga Avenue. These activities require the reconfiguration of traffic lanes and the placement of concrete barriers (k-rail) to isolate the work zone. Work will take place along Canoga Avenue and Sherman Way and is scheduled to begin today, Wednesday, November 30, 2011 from 9:00 p.m. to 6:00 a.m. Please click here to view this complete construction notice. 

http://libraryarchives.metro.net/DB_Attachments/111130_Metro_Orange_Line_Construction_Notice_Canoga_Ave_Sherman_Way.pdf
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